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We are a small company.  We understand that the Federal DNC program has worked "exceptionally well" and can see
no logical reason to require monthly updates.  Our fear is that our costs would increase - in terms of manpower, time
and purchasing the technology that would be required. The FTC statistics are clear that the new DNC laws have met
their goal of reducing unwanted calls. Abuse is extremely low.  The cost to businesses is not worth the insignificant
change that would result..
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